FY 22 Strategic Plan Narrative

On June 30, 2021, Dr. Thomas Striplin assumed the presidency of Eastern West Virginia
Community and Technical College. One of his top priorities was to begin the planning process
for a new Strategic Plan.

On July 19, 2021, a modified Strategic Plan SWOT survey (Eastern West Virginia Community
& Technical College- SWOT) was developed and shared with all employees of the College, as
well as the Board of Governors. On July 22, 2021, the SWOT survey was shared with the
Chambers of Commerce in Eastern’s six-county (Hardy, Grant, Hampshire, Tucker, Mineral, and
Pendleton) service area to share with their members for responses. Also, on July 22, 2021, the
SWOT survey was shared with the College Foundation Board of Trustees. On July 24, 2021, the
SWOT survey was posted to the College’s Facebook page. On August 2, 2021, the SWOT
survey was again sent to all College employees as a reminder to complete the survey.

On August 10, the SWOT survey was again shared with all employees of the College, the Board
of Governors, the Foundation Board of Trustees, and the six Chambers of Commerce within our
service area asking those who had not yet responded to please do so by August 16.


https://webnetworksmd.formstack.com/forms/modified_swot
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